
ADLER POLLGCK SHEEHAN RC
One Citizens Plaza, 8th floor
Providence, RI 02903 1345
Telephone 4012747200
Fax 4017510604 / 3514607

April 19, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS and ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

RE: Docket DT 10-025

Dear Executive Director Rowland:

175 Federal Street
Boston, MA 021102210
Telephone 6174820600
Fax 6174820604

www.apslawcom

On behalf of Freedom Ring Communications d/b a BayRing Communications, please
find an original and seven copies of the Pre-Filed Testimony of Wendy Wilusz.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

cc: Service List via electronic mail only

Res~ r lly sub itted,

Alan M. Shoer
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